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1. Online Frosh was a success; positive experience overall which fostered later involvement  
 

2. Clubs & Activities night moved online + release of the Fall Involvement Package  
 

3. Elected U0 (Anne Khazzam) and U1 (Nabil Anouti) Representatives to the BoD 
 

4. All portfolios have been operating and setting up under the impression that Winter Semester 
will also be online; close to all in-person events have been cancelled and will continue getting 
cancelled; external competitions (JDC, HM, FO) have transitioned to being partially online 

 
5. Online/zoom classes have received mixed feedback; overall positive experience for students 

but some issues have arisen and are currently being handled jointly with VP Academics and 
Faculty 

 
Notable Mentions from Summer 2020: successfully revised Electoral Policy for the first time in four years 
(incl. male/female clause) – notable effect on candidate turnout for the Fall Election 
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